
Gun Club: Pistol League Guidelines 

1. Load a maximum of 5 rounds per magazine before entering the shooting area.  

2. Bring at least 3 magazines per firearm for your shooting competition.  

3. Wear hearing and ANIS Rated eye protection with side-shields at all times within the 

range.  

4. Noise and space are obviously factors in the range. Because of this, we ask that if you 

are not shooting or in line to shoot the next league, please move out to the lobby for 

discussions.  

5. Be respectful of other shooters. If you are wanting to make up a week or shoot ahead, 

please check to ensure that other shooters have had a chance to shoot before shooting 

extra.  

6. Load your firearms ONLY when advised by RSO Scott.  

7. In order to better track our targets and not run out of a specific type, please pick them 

up at the table outside of the shooting range prior to entering. If you are shooting just 

for practice, please let us know. 

8. When you enter the range, hang your targets right away. When you are done shooting, 

remove them quickly. This allows a smoother transition from shooter to shooter.  

9. Write your name on the targets; scoring is unnecessary unless you’re trained to do so. If 

you’re interested in helping, let us know!  

10. Before leaving the range, please make sure to note the number of rounds you have shot. 

This assists ATCC in determining the number of rounds hitting the backstop so they can 

prepare for replacement when needed.  

11. There is an observation area that you may use to watch other shooters. Please use this 

area if you are done shooting for the evening.  

12. Ensure those under 18 have completed a firearms safety course and are over 12. 

Guardians must stand behind them when shooting; no underage shooters without 

immediate supervision.  

13. We are responsible for cleaning up the range and all the spent brass at the end of the 

evening. If you can stay to help, we appreciate it. After clean-up, we often go out to grab 

a bite to eat at a local establishment. This is a great way to share our hobbies with like-

minded folks! We would love if you would join us!  


